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(6) Output:   Internal Product 
 
 
Senator Ludwig (L&C 30) asked: 
 
In relation to the executive leadership program, advise where the residential components will 
be located and the establishment at which they will be held. 
 
 
Answer: 
 
For the year 05-06: 
 
All except for one programme were conducted in Canberra.  The majority were conducted at 
Goolabri (ACT/NSW border).  Other venues were Hotel Heritage (Narrabundah), Eagle 
Hawk and the Belconnen Premier Inn.  The programme outside of Canberra was held on the 
19-23 June 2006 in Sydney at the Citigate Sebel. 
 
For the year 06-07: 
 
Executive Leadership Programs are only planned up until end of September 2006.  The 
planned locations in Canberra are Goolabri, Cliftons (Civic) and one programme in 
Melbourne at the Rydges Riverwalk. 
 




